28th October 2021
Dear Sir,

I am writing to you in connection with the proposed "Borough Local
Plan”. There are severdl points which cause me concern, buf the most
important is the loss of "Green Belt” land, The existiing Green Belt land is
confirmed as such for another twenty years - WHICH MEANS THE EXISTING
GREENBELT LAND SHOULD NOT BE BUILT ON FOR THE NEXT 20 YEARS.

Many of the new houses required could be built on brownfield sifes
nearer the town centre and should be affordable homes, which are sorely
needed.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs M Papados
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